HISPANIC BROADCASTING CORPORAYION

A

March 20, 2003

Mr. Kenneth Ferree

Chief, Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
Room 3-C740

Portals II

445 12™ Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Freree

This letter is with respect to Station KXTN-FM, San Antonio, Texas (FCC Facility ID
No. 67064), which is licensed to Tichenor License Corporation (“TLC”), a subsidiary of
Hispanic Broadcasting Corporation.

As the Commission’s records will reflect, Station KXTN-FM is authorized by the
Commission to operate as a Class C station, with antenna height above average terrain of
448 meters. Because Station KXTN-FM operates with antenna height above average
terrain of less than 451 meters, it is subject to possible reclassification as a Class CO
station upon the filing of a “triggering application” for a construction permit filed by the
licensee of another station that proposes a facility that would be short-spaced to KXTN-
FM as a Class C station, but fully spaced to KXTN-FM as a Class CO station. See
Section 73.3573, Note 4. v

TLC understands that Simmons Lone Star Media, Ltd. (“Simmons”), licensee of Station
KTND(FM), Georgetown, Texas (FCC Facility ID No. 55475), intends to file with the
Commission an application for a construction permit to change the station’s transmitter
site to a location identified by the co-ordinates 30 degrees 37 minutes 22 seconds NL; 97
degrees 38 minutes 33 seconds WL (and HAAT of 154.8 meters and ERP of 10.5 KW)
which would be short-spaced to Station KXTN-FM as a Class C facility, but fully-spaced
to Station KXTN-FM as a Class CO facility.

This letter is to advise the Commission that TLC has no objection to the reclassification
of Station KXTN-FM as a Class CO facility, contingent on the Commission’s grant of the
Station KTND facilities modification application.
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TLC is providing Simmons with a copy of this letter, and has authorized it to include the

letter in the application which it submits to the Commission to obtain authority to modify
the facilities of Station KTND as explained herein. :

Sincerely

McHenry T. Tichenor,
President
Tichenor License Cérporation



